
“Thank you!”

Staff Appreciation Luncheon
Dr. Charles Gish, Oral Health Director, Indiana State Department of Health, and his staff in 1975.

 



Staff Appreciation Luncheon, April 25, 2008

Celebrate 150 years of organized dentistry
Thank You! is the theme of this year’s elegant, memorable Staff Appreciation
Luncheon, sponsored by Patterson Dental Supply, Inc. Enjoy a delicious meal,
door prizes, fresh flowers, and music, all beneath the stunning Spanish
Baroque dome of the Indiana Roof Ballroom, located at 140 W. Washington St.
Take this opportunity to say “Thank You” to your staff.

To commemorate the IDA’s 150th Anniversary, enter an eye-catching photo
of your office staff, dental practice, or other memorable event in the first-
ever Staff Fun Photo Competition. Send photos by mail (with a self-
addressed stamped envelope) to the IDA Central Office, PO Box 2467,
Indianapolis, IN 46206 or by e-mail to <heather@indental.org>. Entries must
include the name(s) of everyone pictured and must be received by Friday,
April 4. All photos will be displayed at the luncheon—and the best submission
will win a plaque and monetary award.

Register for the Staff Appreciation Luncheon in the registration
brochure or online at <www.indental.org>.

Register today and let the party begin!
No registration fees if you sign up prior to April 11, 2008.
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